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Provisional Planning for School starting in September 

Dear Parents/ Guardians  

I hope that this letter finds you and your families well. As we have had no definite guidance from the Department of 

Education I would just like to update you on provisional plans that we are trying to put in place for a safe return of all our 

pupils. On return to school the children like all schools will have a blended approach to learning meaning that they will have a 

combination of part time learning online and in school. 

Class Start Date School Day Any other Information 

Primary Six/Seven August  

(Date to be confirmed) 

8.45-2.00 Children taking Transfer 

will attend 4 days per week 

Nursery See Letter from Mrs McKiernan Staggered intake 

Primary One Week beginning Monday 31st August 

See letter with Report 

9.15-11.00 Each child will attend one 

day per week until the end 

of September 

Primary Two Week beginning Monday 31st August 

See letter with report 

9.15-1.00 Each child will attend one 

day per week until the end 

of September 

Primary Three, Four, Five 

and Seven 

Date and time to be confirmed 8.45- 2.00 

 

Each child will attend two 

days a week 

I will try to update you as soon as we have more guidance. 

 

Please note that the children’s reports will be posted out on Monday 15th June alongside information on your child’s 

Teacher. As I am sure you are well aware that these plans are subject to change. In the meantime, I hope that you are all 

safely enjoying the beautiful weather and following Government guidance. 

Yours sincerely 

Bronagh McVeigh 
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